
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 13, 2016 

 
Mr. James W. Gardner 
Acting Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard  
Frankfort, KY 40602 

 

Re: Case No. 2016-00059 

 

Dear Mr. Gardner: 

 

Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company LLC submits this cover letter for its electronic filing 

in this case and it serves as the required Read1st introductory electronic file for its Responses to 

the Commission Staff’s Second Request for Information to All Parties of Record.  In accordance 

with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that the electronically filed documents are a true 

representation of the paper documents filed with the Commission.  There are no materials being 

filed in the paper medium that are not also included in the electronic submission to the 

Commission.  No party has been excused from participation by electronic filing.   

 

 

Very truly yours,  

Douglas E. Hart 

Enclosure 


